
March 7, 2006 

 
 
 

 
 
To the Honorable Common Council  

  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 050179 is a substitute resolution to vacate the unimproved streets located generally 

South of West Bradley Road and East of North Granville Road, in the 9th Aldermanic District. This 
vacation was requested by the Redevelopment Authority of the City of Milwaukee to consolidate land for 
future sale to create a 57-lot single-family subdivision known as River View.  

 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. The Commissioner of Public Works will waive the benefit assessment of $300 since 

this is a City-initiated vacation. 
 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 

regular meeting on March 6, 2006, recommended approval of the subject resolution.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 
Rocky Marcoux  

Executive Secretary  

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Puente 


